
Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board 
24 January 2020 

NOTICE THAT THE PUBLIC MEETING 
OF THE FOOD SAFETY EXPERT PANEL  

HAS CHANGED DATES 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that staff of the Central Valley Regional Water Quality 
Control Board (Central Valley Water Board) has changed the 4 February 2020 date of 
the previously scheduled meeting of the Food Safety Expert Panel. The meeting is now 
scheduled as described below. Board members may be present, but a quorum will not 
be. 

The Central Valley Water Board has assembled the Food Safety Expert Panel to have 
an open discussion regarding the Food Safety Project. Due to unexpected delays in 
finalizing the meeting materials for the food safety meeting, Central Valley Water Board 
staff is postponing the food safety meeting to a later date. Meeting materials (e.g., 
Tasks 2 and 3 Reports and the White Paper) will be disseminated to the Panel and 
public, when available. This meeting will be open to the public and held: 

DATE: 25 February 2020 
TIME: 10:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 
PLACE: Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board 
 Board Room 
 11020 Sun Center Drive, Suite 200 
 Rancho Cordova, CA 95670-6114 

A live webcast of the meeting will be available (https://video.calepa.ca.gov/) for those 
who cannot attend in person. Members of the public can submit questions via email to: 
WaterBoardFoodSafety@waterboards.ca.gov. 

As meeting materials become available, they will be either posted to the Central Valley 
Water Board’s Food Safety web page 
(http://www.waterboards.ca.gov/centralvalley/water_issues/oil_fields/food_safety/index.
shtml) or you may subscribe for email distribution through the Food Safety Subscription 
Email List 
(https://www.waterboards.ca.gov/resources/email_subscriptions/swrcb_subscribe.html). 

The facility is accessible to persons with disabilities. Individuals requiring special 
accommodations should contact Josh Mahoney at 
Joshua.Mahoney@waterboards.ca.gov or (559) 444-2449. 
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